ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Thursday 11th December 2014 at Robertson School of Arts Commenced: 7.20pm

PRESENT: John Thomas (President)

Don Ferguson (Vice President)

Sharon Turner (Treasurer)

Sandra Dawson (Secretary/Public Officer)

Lynn Stevenson

APOLOGIES: Sharon Makin Diane Aquilina

PUBLIC PRESENT: Fiona Thomas- Georgie Phillips- Adam Oswald & Brian Hammond

MINUTES FROM LAST GENERAL MEETING held on 12/12/13 read by the secretary.

Minutes accepted by John Thomas Seconded by Lynn Stevenson

TREASURER'S REPORT: (See attached) presented as tabled

Report accepted Sandra Dawson seconded by Chris Stevenson

PRESIDENT'S REPORT: (See attached) presented on tabled.

Chris Stevenson moved report be accepted, seconded by Sharon Turner

GENERAL BUSINESS:

Questions from the floor:

Question: Who will run the pool?

Answer: Manager appointed for day to day running and supervised by Community

Trust.

Question: In regard to staffing, would life guards and admin staff be required?

comparison to Council pools where higher level of staff on site.

Answer: No - it is thought that the Manager or a person running learn to swim, or squad trainer would be qualified, which may mean that the Manager would not be required to be on site.